

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

draft local plan

1 message

fred barrett Reply-To: fred barrett To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk 12 January 2023 at 15:50

Dear Sir

Reference Draft Local Plan 2045,

We object to the proposed plan making Rough Common Road a major through route, spoiling our local urban aeras

is a big mistake.

Traffic should be kept out of our beautiful cathedral city and not encroached upon.

As to the proposed zoning i think a LOT more thought should go in to this considering the upheaval it going to cause

for any gain IF ANY

Regards FRED & EILEEN BARRETT